
 

 

 

 

 
July/August 2020 

 
Psalm 139: 9-10 – If I take the wings of the morning, and dwell in the uttermost parts of 

the sea; Even there shall thy hand lead me, and thy right hand shall hold me. 

 
Things here have been kind of crazy, but we thank God that He has kept us safe 

and led us through it all. The past 2 months have been exciting in our ministry. We are 

thankful that we’ve been able to continue meeting together for church. The ladies have 

been able to continue their Friday evening Bible study and we have also started a new 

ministry during this summer. The men of the church have begun taking food, water, and 

tracts to different homeless people in communities around our area every week. We have 

had several people state that they will be coming, so we are praying that they will visit. 

This last month Bro. Markie has given me the opportunity to begin teaching 

Sunday school every week, which has been exciting for me. I was also able to preach this 

past month as well. Since last prayer letter we have also started the weekly preaching 

class for the young men in the church that are interested in preaching.  

In June, the church had its first baptism and also celebrated its one year 

anniversary service in which we had a high of 28 with 11 first time visitors. What 

exciting days for our church! We are very grateful for the opportunities we have to serve 

here. A couple weeks ago our church had a special music Sunday and that was fun and 

exciting to work with and see the awesome talent the Lord has placed in our church 

amongst the members. 

 On our last letter we asked for prayer regarding our residency cards and, praise 

the Lord, we have received all of them, so we are officially residents of Spain. 

Unfortunately, in about 3 weeks I will begin the paperwork for our next renewal! Jessica 

and I have also started back to language school 5 days a week. This means more 

frustrating days ahead, but we are determined to learn as quickly as we can. 

 In July we celebrated Jessica’s birthday and last week we celebrated Colton’s 

birthday. Fun times for our family! The girls are close to walking, so just imagine our 

house with 3 small children running around! We are staying busy with our ministry but 

enjoying our time with family as well. 

 To our supporting pastors and churches, we have been sending prayer letters 

every other month via email and a hard copy mailed. If you have not been receiving 

them, please let us know as we want to be sure you are all able to keep up with our 

ministry. Some churches have contacted us and informed that they only need an email 

copy and not a hard copy, so if you don’t want the hard copy mailed, please let us know 

as well. 

 Thank you for your faithful prayers and support even through these hard times! 

We appreciate all the special packages, letters, and words of encouragement we have 

received! We are praying for you and your church. Thank you for all you do for our 

family! 

  

In His Service, 

Jason, Jessica, Colton, Megan & Madison 
 


